November 12, 1976

The Honorable Stanley M. Makowski City Hall Buffalo, New York

Dear Mayor Makowski:

New York State D.E.C. has been fortunate in obtaining three "Moon Tree" seedlings to be placed in suitable locations within the State. The sycamore seedlings that we have available were grown from seed that traveled to the moon and back aboard Apollo 14. We are now in the process of seecting planting sites and would like to offer the City of Buffalo the opportunity to receive one of the special seedlings.

The enclosed information sheet details certain aspects of the program initiated by the U.S. Forest Service. Also enclosed is a sample of a planting event and pictures of the installation of the first "Moon Tree" planting in Washington, D.C.

We would appreciate a reply at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

J. O. Preston, Director Division of Lands and Forests

encs.

RED:pb

cc: J.O. Preston R.E. Davis